
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Dennis Harmon <dh@haimaui.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, June 02, 2020 7:42 AM 
To: 	 PSLU Committee 
Subject: 	 PSLU - 56: Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project - Support Letter 
Attachments: 	 Support Kilohana Letter 200601.pdf 

Importance: 	 High 

To Whom It May Concern, 

See attached, a letter of support for subject; 

PSLU — 56: 	Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project 

Dennis J. Harmon 



Dennis J. Harmon 

P.O. Box 3149 

Wailuku, HI 96793 

June 1, 2020 

Planning and Sustainable Land Use Committee 

Via Email: 	pslu.committeePmauicountv.us  

RE: 	 PSLU — 56, Change in zoning for the proposed; 
Kilohana Makai Workforce Housing Project 

One of the biggest needs in our community is affordable / workforce housing, which is why I am writing 

this letter in support of the change in zoning for the above stated project. 

I have been involved in the residential industry for 25 years, and in doing so have made a good life for 

my family. Both my wife and I are working professionals with good paying jobs and barely make enough 

to survive here on Maui. One of my greatest concerns is that my children will not be able to afford to do 
the same. 

Providing an opportunity for our local families to live and work on island is one of the greatest 

responsibilities of our county government. Projects like these provide that opportunity and need to be 
seriously considered for the future of our local workforce. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this letter of support. Your time, consideration and hard work 

are greatly appreciated. 

Sincerely, 

Dennis J. Harmon 
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